
























 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Hispanic Support Organization
Alexis Toro  - President  
P.O. Box 2196 
New York, N.Y. 10108 

March 18, 2004 
 
 
Mr. Charles Patrick Garcia 
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer 
Sterling Financial Group of Companies 
225 N.E. Mizner Blvd., 4th Floor 
Boca Raton, FL  33432 
 
Dear Charles: 
 
On behalf of Verizon Communications’ Hispanic Support Organization, we wish to thank 
you, once again, for the outstanding keynote presentation you delivered on March 12, 
2004 for the 6th Annual Hispanic Support Organization National Conference held at the 
Intercontinental Hotel in Dallas, Texas. 
 
The conference theme of “Hispanos Formando Una Voz” (Hispanics Forming One 
Voice) was evident throughout your presentation, stressing the unity and teamwork that 
is required today for Hispanics to succeed and achieve their goals.  The personal 
anecdotes, timely and relevant business information you referenced, and the key 
messages from your book, A Message From Garcia: Yes, You Can Succeed, resonated 
with the audience of over 750 participants.  In addition, the genuine interest you showed 
in helping people succeed by providing the web-based tool for personal goals, gave 
audience participants a tangible “take-away” for their personal development on the road 
to success. 
 
We greatly appreciate the time you took to sign books for our members not only after 
your keynote address, but also at the end of the day’s conference activities.  The long 
line to have you sign books was evidence of the affinity and appreciation our members 
had with your message. 
 
Your keynote address helped energize the audience and provided a perfect complement 
to the initial and subsequent conference events.  Thank you – mil gracias – for helping to 
make our conference a success! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bernadette F. Martinez      Alexis Toro   
Conference Chair – Speakers’ Committee    President  
 










